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13th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

  

We will be celebrating World Book 

Day on Thursday 7th March 2019 

this year. 

 

The children are invited to dress up 

as their favourite book character and take part in the World Book 

Day parade in school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

         
K Arnold       L Sellars 

Language Co-ordinator    Headteacher 
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